
 
 
 
 

• Attention 7th & 8th grade students: The Peer Tutoring Program has been moved to Wednesdays at 7:10 
AM in the school library. Please see your guidance counselor if you have any questions.  

 
• Writer’s Club quote of the week: “No act of kindness, no matter how small, is ever wasted.” – Aesop 

There will be a Writer’s Club meeting Thursday morning in Room 241. All eager readers and writers are 
encouraged to attend.  

 
 

 
 


